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Since 2003, Washburn University has been using a pre/post test assessment method in the calculus sequence. In this

session, we will look back at what we have learned from this assessment practice. We will also discuss recent changes to

the exams for Calculus II and III and the factors that motivated these changes. (Received September 15, 2008)
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